REMINDERS

Dinner money must be paid in advance. The cost is £2.45 per day or £12.25 per
week. The office can bill payments termly if required. Don’t forget to pay
online using ParentPay. Ask the office for details of how to set up.

If your child is unable to come into school, please contact the school as soon as
possible in the morning before 9am registration. Please keep us informed of
continued absences.

In order to keep our records up to date, let us know if there are any changes to
your address or telephone numbers for both you and any other contacts. Up
to date information is vital should there be an emergency and we need to
contact you.

Please can we remind visitors that Mayfield School isa NO PHONE ZONE

Monday 19th February

I Remember to visit Mayfield’s school website! Photos, events, trips and any
First Day of Spring 2 Term

latest information is regularly updated.

Thursday 28th March

www.mayfieldtorbay.org Last Day of Spring 2 Term

Monday 1st April
Easter Monday

MAYFIELD
NEWS

UPCOMING DATES

Wednesday 27th March
Easter Celebration Morning

Friday 29th March
Good Friday

Monday 15th April
First Day of Summer 1 Term

Welcome

Dear Families and Friends,
Welcome to our first newsletter of Spring 2024.

We are very proud to share the incredible achievements
and efforts of the pupils at Chestnut, College and School.

We hope you enjoy reading about their fantastic learning
adventures and wonderful progress and development.

Our sincere thanks for your ongoing collaboration and
support.

Kind regards,

Stuart Heron
Headteacher



SCHOOL
NEWS

Hairdressing

Over at Combe Pafford, some pupils from Class 16 have been working hard on
their hairdressing skills. During these sessions they have learnt to wash each
others hair at the specialist basins, various blowdrying techniques, reception
skills as well as the proper procedures to cut and create a variety of hairstyles
using the manequins.

Class 6 have been thinking about healthy foods as part of their Food Tech
learning. Following step by step instructions and with support from staff,
they prepared salad sandwiches. They washed and prepared lettuce,
tomato, cucumber and spring onion, then buttered the bread before
eating their tasty creations! Well done Class 6.

CREATIVE
Technology

MEET THE
GOVERNORS

Pupils had a chance to try their
artistic skills with our new iPens
In Creative Technology lessons.

Using artistic photos of themselves
as a base, they used the iPens

to create their own Pop Art pieces,
inspired by the artist Keith Haring.

The pupils really enjoyed being able
to edit and manipulate their brush
strokes with the new software.

Simon Gardiner '

My name is Simon Gardiner and | have worked with young people and families for over
thirty years now and at present, work in Torbay Children’s Services.

My interest as a Mayfield Governor is for me, around the emotional well-being of young
people and their safety. My aim is that Mayfield remains aspirational for young people,
empowering them to be the best they can be, supporting new experiences and pushing
boundaries along the way to adulthood and beyond.







